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A NOTE FROM THE EDITOR

In early 1975, the Hydrological Society Committee discussed at
considerable length the Society’s objectives with regard to research
needs in hydrology in New Zealand. In order to provide a construc-
tive basis for discussion, Mr J. A. Hayward was asked to prepare
a statement in conjunction with his colleagues. This statement,
printed in this issue as a guest editorial, was received by your
Committee, and it is hoped that its publication will stimulate discus-
sion and feedback from the whole membership. Y



